
Spice of Life - 8-12 Wellowgate, Grimsby, DN32 0RA 
 
 
 

A civil penalty of £30,000 was issued for the employment of two persons found to be working at 
the above premises who have No Right to Work in the UK.  
 
The appeal period expired on 21/10/2019 and the £30,000 penalty currently remains unpaid. 
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